
 

We are very excited to be coming to Ripley Central 

State School to provide Your OSHC service starting 

on 23rd January 2023. Your OSHC tailors the 

program to your child’s individual interests while 

creating a unique space that encourages them to 

collaborate, connect and grow outside school 

hours. 

Bookings are now open, and we encourage you to 

make your bookings in advance to secure your 

child’s spot in Before or After School Care. It is easy 

to make and manage your bookings through our 

Parent Portal. 


